
CULVER CITY, CALIFORNIA 

HAROLD L. GEORGE 
VICE PRESIDENT 8: GENERAL MANAGER 

May s. 1949 

:Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Yvorth. Texas 

Dear Amon: 

Thank you very much for sending to me the pro­
gram of the dinner honoring the Air Force crew 
members for the first non-stop flight around 
the world, together with copies of the issues 
of the Star-Telegram covering that historic 
event. 

I appreciate your thinking of me in this con­
nection and I have read the accounts of the 
flight. There is no doubt that the reverbera­
tions of this accomplishment were felt through­
out the world, and particularly in the Kremlin. 
It is the kind of thing that those people 
understand. 

With my very best regards, 

Harold L. George 
Lt. Gen. USA (Rat.) 


